Press Release: Limited Pro Stock Diesel Pickups
The Outlaws are excited to announce the addition of the Limited Pro Diesel Pickup Class to the 2022 “CaseIH Thunder In The Dirt Outlaw Pulling Series”! “No Wayman Diesel” has partnered with the Outlaws to bring the coal rollin’ 3.0 diesel pickups back to the track next season! These 8000 lb., four- wheel drive monsters will be churning up tracks throughout the Midwest next summer competing for points to find out who has the toughest diesel pickup around. Montgomery City, MO; Windsor, CO; Lufkin, TX; Gibbon, NE; Manilla, IA; and Troy, MO are just a sample of the events already confirmed to host the class in 2022. Get ready for this awesome season-long battle between the toughest Limited Pro Diesel Pickups in the country, and when the dust settles in October in Lufkin, TX, only one will be crowned the Outlaw Champion!
